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August 9, 2023 
 
Town of Canton, Connecticut 
Attn: Tom Richardson – Town Tree Warden 
Market Street 
Collinsville, CT 06090 
 
Via email: trichardson@townofcantonct.org 
 
Dear Mr. Richardson: 
 
I was asked by the Town to conduct a visual inspection of the Sycamore tree that is located at the intersection 
of Cherry Brook Road and West Mountain Road, here in Canton Center, and to advise on the tree’s current 
health and offer recommendations for continued tree health. My suggestions are as follows: 
 

• Minor pruning to remove dead limbs 
 

• Cut back the encroaching pavement from the trunk flare at the base of the tree to allow for growth 
 

• Remove any dirt and debris that is piled up against the trunk of the tree 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Steven Bristol 
 


